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RE 

This week in RE we looked at how people start          
preparing for Christmas during the season of Advent. 

We looked at how Christians use the Advent Wreath to 
count down the 

weeks to Christmas. 
We discovered how 

each of the 4 candles 
has a   different 

meaning. We each 
made our own      

Advent Wreath from 
handprints. We also 
thought about how 

we get ready for 
Christmas.  
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Homework 

For your homework I would like you to make sure that 
you have read your reading book to a grown up at 
home. Can everybody please remember to return     

reading books and reading records to school on a Friday 
for book changes. The children have also brought home 
some simple blending books that they can read to you 
by sounding out the words and blending the sounds  

together. 

Attached to this week’s letter is a template for a    
Christmas bauble. I would like all of the children to  

decorate the bauble with a 
picture of themselves and 
their family (this can be    

either a drawing or photo) 
and then return this to school 

to be attached to the    
Christmas Tree. This links to 
our RE work this week about 

Advent and preparing for 
Christmas. 

Important Dates 

There are only 4 weeks left of this term so here are 
some of the things happening 

• Wednesday 29th November EYFS Parents Act 
of Worship 2.15pm 

• Thursday 30th November EYFS Pyjama Day 

• Thursday 30th November EYFS Movie Night 

• Tuesday 12th December Christmas Secret 
Room 

• Thursday 14th December Christmas Jumper 
Day 

• Thursday 14th December School Disco 

• Monday 18th December EYFS Nativity 9am 

• Tuesday 19th December Pantomime Trip 

• Thursday 21st December EYFS Carols in the 
Classroom 2.15pm 

• Friday 22nd December School Closes 

 

For trying really hard 
with numbers this 

week. 

   Well Done! 



Story Time 
With Jesus 

24th November 2023 

This week’s ‘Story Time With Jesus’ continues on from last week 
when the Angel Gabriel visited Mary. The video this week is about 

when the angel visited the shepherds to tell them about Jesus being 
born. 

You can watch the video by following this link 

The Story of Christmas (Jesus and the Shepherds) - YouTube  

After watching the video spend some time chatting about 
the story. If you wish you could draw a picture of the 

shepherds and the angel. 

(if the above link doesn’t work when typing please visit our Class Dojo 
page. I shall post a link for this video in my end of week message) 


